
I’d first like to apologize for my short report this month because of our break and it being a time
of year with less going on. But with many of our events upcoming I will have much more to
report on at the next meeting.
The week of the 4th we had a spirit week and a dance at the school on friday. The spirit days
were more low key than usual so not as many people dressed up. The semi-formal dance was
well received and everyone had a great time being able to get dressed up and have a fun night.
Even though we were unable to have it at a venue we tried to make the experience as special as
possible with a photo backdrop, decorations, and games of all kinds.
Speech team went to state with 11 competitors and Mr.Jones won coach of the year.
Girls and boys lacrosse seasons are starting up and the girls lacrosse team had their first game
last friday.
Track has also begun recently. Boys won a track meet on Saturday. The track team is flourishing
with many new runners and a great team atmosphere.
Knowledge bowl also went to state.
Staff appreciation week is next week.
GSA just applied for a grant to put towards an all-staff Safe Zone Training. They are also
working to connect with the Ordean East GSA.
Prom is May 7th and the theme is royal ball. Tickets just started being sold today.
Exec and association are looking for their new boards and applications are due this friday.
Red and Grey is the week after prom and we are very excited to have an all school assembly
again. The theme and candidates will be announced May 2nd.
There is a talent show today and Thursday at the Ordean theater being run by a’cappella.
Most recently, Key Club has volunteered at the Fitger's 5k, Lakewalk/Bayfront cleanups, and has
started a desk cleaning opportunity for students to help out our teachers! They are planning on
helping with the Walk/Bike to school day coming up, North Star's upcoming carnival, and
Grandma's marathon.


